Date

Dear:

With the AAU Basketball season right around the corner, the girls and boys in our program are
currently gearing up for another success season.

Participating in an off season school program has proven to be very beneficial to both young girls
and boys. Our young athletes have committed themselves to improving their basketball skills. Our
main goal is to provide them with the instruction and experience and return them to their respective
teams a more productive player. Also, athletes that have aspirations to continue their basketball
careers at the collegiate level have benefited from our AAU Program.

Here is where we need your help! These young girls and boys would greatly appreciate your help in
defraying some of the cost associated with participating in our AAU Program. Expenses include but
are not limited to, tournament fees, uniforms fees, gymnasium fees and travel fees.

Any funds collected from any athlete will go directly to that athletes account and will help them
tremendously. No amount is too small. These young people have decided to take a huge step in
their development. Will you walk with them?

Please help (player name):

Who plays on the following team:

If you should have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 724-822-7239 or e-mail me
at info@212aaubasketball.com.

Thank you in advance for your support!

Dorothea Epps
212° AAU Basketball Director
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